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Coming from Arizona, where this is perfectly legal. There is no reason it can’t be legal 

here in Oregon especially when we have to abide by all DOT rules blinkers turn 

signal speed limits. What’s the difference might as well be able to have side-by-side 

on the road as well and then ticket them accordingly if they are messing around or 

doing whatever Just as you would with people driving fast or reckless in a regular 

vehicle thank you for reading my testimonial  


